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DISTRICT OF SAANICH  

Photo and Video Release Form  

for Early Childhood Program 
  

Consent to Use of Image  
  

Photos are a significant part of the Early Childhood Program, as a way to show parents the many activities 

and experiences your child enjoys throughout the year, September to June.   

I give the District of Saanich (the District) permission to use images of my child (including motion picture, or 

still photographs made by the District of my child’s likeness, poses, acts and appearances or sound 

records made of my child’s voice) (Images) for the following purposes:     

1. Photo attached to emergency card: stored securely in our program space.   

2. Photos on display boards in program space and recreation centre and used for promotional flyers  

3. Photos in the Parent Handbook (hardcopy and electronic version may  be given to parents)  

4. Photo keepsake of your child (i.e. end of year group photo)  

5. Photos used in Power Point presentation for parent information sessions, holiday concerts and 

year end celebrations  

6. Photos used in yearbooks  

7. Photos or video may be emailed from staff to parents (e.g. “Smile Box” to show an excursion, 

monthly newsletters).  

8. Early Childhood Program blog (program participants only)   

  

I understand that this collection of personal information (Images) is authorized under s. 26(c) of the 

Freedom of information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA).  

  

Any questions about the videotaping, photographing and audiotaping should be directed to:    

  

Name of Early Childhood representative:  ___________________________________________  

              (please print)  

  

________________________________________   ____________________________  

Name of child   (please print)         Date   

________________________________________       ____________________________  

Name of Parent/Guardian   (please print)                Signature   

  

  I do not give permission for the District of Saanich to use photos of my child for program purposes.   

 

This collection of personal information is authorized under section 26(c) of the Freedom on Information and Protection 

of Privacy Act (FIPPA) for the purposes of administering this form.  Questions regarding the collection of personal 

information can be directed to the District’s Privacy Officer at 770 Vernon Avenue, Victoria, BC V8X 2W7, T. 250-475-

1775, E. foi@saanich.ca        


